
December 2, 2009 
 

Dear Friends and Members; 
 

What a wonderful Thanksgiving season we have had here at MLIBC.  
The crowds in church have been good, and the fellowship with God’s people 
has been sweet.  As always, we rejoice in a number of professions of faith 
and several young ladies following the Lord in believer’s baptism. 

 
MISSIONS EMPHASIS SUNDAY is this coming Sunday, Dec. 6.  Our 

speaker again this year is Brother Ken Fielder, Assistant Director with 
FIRSTBIBLE INTERNATIONAL.   
 

We will focus on our missions giving, re-evaluate our commitments, and 
keep our commission to reach the lost around the world at the forefront of our 
Christmas celebration. Please give much prayer to what more God would 
have you to do for missions as we finish out the second half of our Missions 
Year. 

 
A special emphasis this year is the BIBLES4MUSLIMS project.  This is 

the effort to get God’s Word into the hands of people in Muslim countries.  
Please pray and give as God directs you in this effort. 
 

May the Lord richly bless you this special Christmas Season and 
remember, they called His name Jesus, because He saves His people from 
their Sins.  Hallelujah!!! 
 

Sincerely, your friend, 

Dennis LeathermanDennis LeathermanDennis LeathermanDennis Leatherman 
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 

 


